CHRIS LARSON
STATE SENATOR

July 10th, 2023

City of Eau Claire
203 S Farwell St.
Eau Claire WI, 54701

To the City of Eau Claire,

I want to congratulate you for winning this year's Historic Preservation Award with the
upholding of the High Bridge. The High Bridge is a great historical landmark that represents the
history and community of Eau Claire and our wonderful state.

The work that was done in efforts to preserve the High Bridge did not go unnoticed, as I hope
you are just as proud of your accomplishments as I am. Part of receiving this award comes with
the task of continuing to be leaders in your community, and I am confident everyone who helped
accomplish winning this award will continue to be leaders throughout Eau Claire and
Wisconsin.

I 'am looking forward to seeing the future progress of preserving the High Bridge as I know it
will continue to positively impact citizens and the community. Please do not hesitate to reach out
to me if you have any questions or concerns and once again congratulations!

Sincerely,

State Senator
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